
Back to the Barn 

 Glow Run/Walk 
Carroll County Fairgrounds 

Monday, July 17, 2023 
 

We are pleased to hold the 8th annual Back to the Barn glow run/walk again this year. 

Last year’s event was such a success. We had 115 participants, and everyone enjoyed 

the glow sticks and water. We raised $2,000. It was so much fun. We are so excited to 

bring this event back and raise more money for improving the fairgrounds.  

We have established the following sponsorship levels:  

Gold- $100 or more  

Silver-$75  

Bronze-$50  

We hope that you will consider becoming a part of this event. The Carroll Co. Agricultural 

Society is a 501c3 organization, so your donation is tax deductible.  

Each participant will receive a goodie bag with donated items and a t-shirt with your 

sponsorship name on them. If you have items you would like to donate to the goodie bag, 

please list them.  

Thank you for your time and I hope that you will consider sponsoring this great event. We 

would like to hear from everyone by May 25th.   

Mary Piatt  

Carroll Co. Ag. Society Secretary  

—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please detach and return bottom portion or email us:   

secretary@carrollcountyfairohio.com  

_______________________________   Level of Sponsorship_______  

Name as you want it to appear   Item for goodie bag____________ 

       (plan for 120 participants) Thanks  

 

Please mail to:   Carroll Co. Ag. Society  
       P.O. Box 263 Carrollton, OH 44615 


